TOWN OF OXFORD
S.B. Church Memorial Town Hall

486 Oxford Road, Oxford, Connecticut 06478-1298
www.Oxford-CT.gov

WPCA
PUBLIC HEARING
APRIL 27,2016
OXFORD TOWN HALL

The Public Hearing was called to order at 7 P.M. by Chairman Fred D’ Amico.

Present: Larry Ellis, Bob Peck, Karl Borkowski, Bob Farnum
Scott Halstead, Maintenance Supervisor

Vice Chairman Laﬁy Ellis read the Legal Notice for the Public Hearing.

No written correspondence was received.

- No members of the Public were present.

Chairman I’ Amico explained that the rate increase is to cover the .07 increase by the Town of
Seymour. This will cover the cost of the user service fee and maintenance.

MOTION by Larry Ellis to adjourn the Public Hearing at 7:04 P.M. Second by Bob Farnum.
Motion unanimously approved.
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